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SBP2420-1

1) The FCC label may not be placed on
the battery cover. Please select a new
location and submit an updated
diagram. Response: The new label will
be 1.653" X 0.55". They will place the
label on the back of the unit centered
between the two screws. The label that
was between the screws will be moved
to still be on the back side of the unit,
but below the right screw and above
the battery case and to the right of the
slot. Please see the Revised FCC ID
Label. 2) Please indicate the type of
modulation employed by the device.
Response: The EUT uses FSK
Modulation. 3) The label submitted
contained the FCC logo, which is only
appropriate for products subject to the
Declaration of Conformity (DoC)
approval process. This logo should be
removed and a new sample label
should be submitted. Response: This
logo has been removed from the label.
Please see the Revised FCC ID Label.

 

 


